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OCTOBER IS AHARLEYWEEN MIONTF
- Chuck “Tusk” Ye!ril:unrc?y_gh - Director

director@pigtrailnog.com

This past month with fall arriving, we still had sumer tempertures at 90 degrees. Let’s
welcome fall temperatures, bond fires, fall foliage ride to Mountain View, Bikes Blues and BBQ, (Benton County

version), and Harleyween. Plus, this year we will hold a 2023 membership drive and activities planning meeting on
the 22nd of October. All of this, plus several planned rides.

| have to mention the great Wizard of Oz LOH Mystery Dinner. Witches' hat off to Deb Raymond and her committee.
There were 40 ladies for the dinner, and 10 men who served the meal as munchkins and flying monkeys, along with
the Wizard. Going out on top is a desire of officers that serve, and Deb definitely went out in a tornado. Her service
has been very appreciated.

| also need to say thanks to Randal Nelson for his service. He has asked to step down so he could assist with his
mother’s medical needs. With that, our new Head Road Captain, Troy Adams, will officially begin this month. He will
fill in, along with Scott Mendham, to finish out 2022 calendar events before taking over full time in 2023.

New members, Dan and Sandy Slimp, have purchased a new Trike and moved to the dark side from the local
Goldwing chapters. They have attended almost every event and activity since their purchase of the Tri-Glide.

They have both made comments, that they have done more with HOG in two months that the past two years with
Goldwing riders. Mission accomplished RIDE AND HAVE FUN!!!

NOT A GOOD BYE..,

- Debbie “Keeper’ Raymond - Ladies of Harley

lohZ2@pigtrailhog.com
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Thank you for letting me be your Ladies of Harley officer for the past 4 1/2 years! Garry and | started
with the Hog Chapter in 2013, we have met so many great friends that we call family.

Thank you, committee ladies, for helping me plan my last mystery dinner. Thanks to Barb and Dave Becker for
hosting, since my house is not finished yet! Also, a big thank you for my munchkins and flying monkeys for serving
food and drinks! Also, to Gary lvey for all the photos taken. Thanks to my LOH ladies and Pig Trail ladies for coming
and supporting me and having fun!

It’s not good bye. | plan to stay involved with the chapter!
Our new Ladies of Harley leader will be Casey Conway. She has been such a big support to me and the chapter!!
Casey will do a great job. She has some new ideas, and wants all ladies to get involved in our LOH events!
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